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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meetings  

Tuesday, Nov. 5th  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

Tuesday, Dec. 3rd  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

 

Planning Commission 

No scheduled meeting this 

month 

 

Adair Living History 

Call (541) 231-7838 for  

meeting information and/or 

volunteer opportunities 
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Adair Village 

Mission Statement 

To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

 

 

 

 

ADAIR VILLAGE  
2024 LEAF COLLECTION AND STREET SWEEPING 

SCHEDULE  

  
The 2024 leaf pick up days are scheduled for the follow Mondays: 

 
Oct. 28 
Nov. 11 
Nov. 25 
Dec.  9 
Dec. 23 

 
Please rake leaves into the street just before the collection dates. Be sure that 
you are not blocking bike lanes, storm drains, or driveways. 
  
Street sweeping will happen the day after leaf pick up on the following Tues-
days: 

Oct. 29 
Nov. 26 
Dec. 10 

  
Please move vehicles off the streets on both leaf collection and street sweeping 
days. Parking is available at City Hall. 
 

 

WASTEWATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT  

PROJECT UPDATE 
 

We’re excited to announce that Phase One of our wastewater system intake 

project is officially complete! This $2.7 million endeavor, which spanned over 

the last two years, is a significant achievement for Adair Village, enhancing the 

city’s wastewater capacity to meet the needs of our growing community and 

bringing us into compliance with the Oregon Department of Environmental 

Quality (DEQ). 

 

The expanded capacity will provide long-term benefits to our city, ensuring 

that our wastewater infrastructure can support current and future residents. 
We understand that projects like these come with challenges, and we are 

deeply grateful to our residents for their patience, understanding, and financial 

commitment throughout this process. Your continued support has been vital 

to making this improvement a reality. 

 

Thank you once again to the community for investing in a sustainable future for 

Adair Village.  
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WEATHERIZATION EDUCATION 
 

Many of the homes in Adair’s two loops have water pipes running through the attic and they are 

often not insulated. It is worth your time and money to have a professional look at the system in 

your attic and make sure the pipes are insulated.  Every Adair home can help protect their pipes 

with these tips:  

 

• Turn on the taps: Let the water drip in extreme cold. Even if the water does freeze, this will 

relieve some of the water pressure and keep the pipe from bursting. 

• Open cabinets: Leave the cabinets open under your kitchen and bathroom sinks. This keeps 

warm air circulating around your pipes. 

• Wrap the pipes: If your pipes are in areas that don't get warm air, consider insulating them 

with foam rubber or fiberglass sleeves from your local hardware store, or call a plumber to do it 

for you. 

• Seal the gaps: Cracks in your home’s out-side walls or foundation should be caulked to keep 

cold air away from your pipes. 
• Drain your pipes: If you're taking a trip in the winter, consider draining your pipes to prevent 

them from bursting. Shut off the main valve and then turn on all the taps (hot and cold) and let 
the water run until the pipes are emptied. 

 

STORMWATER EDUCATION 

 
As the rainy season starts, remember that the stormwater runoff eventually ends up in our rivers. 

Let us try our best to protect the health of the rivers by preventing pollution from ending up in our 

stormwater runoff. Here are some easy ways you can do that in your own home: 

• Use fertilizers sparingly and sweep up driveways, sidewalks, and gutters so that leaves and litter 

do not enter the storm drain. 

• Check your car for leaks and recycle your motor oil. 

• Never dump anything down the storm drain or into a stream. 

• Pick up after your pet. Pet waste contains bacteria and nutrients that can harm the health of our 

nearby rivers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


